Town Board Meeting
July 8, 2024 5:30pm
Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Jennifer Bishop and John
Crass were present.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$150,809.34 Equipment &
Construction Fund - $266,129.07; General Savings Account - $143,066.74; Checking Account - $130,577.19; Capital
Outlay - $35,000.00; Cemetery Fund - $70,586.58; Re-Evaluation - $81,000.00; and Greenwood Cemetery CD -
$12,609.15.

Minutes of previous meetings: Regular monthly meeting June 3, 2024, and Special meeting June 24, 2024,
Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0

Clerk's Business:
A. Payment of vouchers #9028 through #9091 - Hilgendorf/Bishop motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0
B. Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve the operator license for Jacob Denney. Motion passed 4-0

Greenwood Road Right-of-Way has been established by Timberland Surveyor and it was determined that the property
located at W6032 Greenwood Road would not need an easement for the driveway.

Waste/Recycling: Was closed July 2" for the sealcoating and striping of the parking lot. In August the board will discuss
the wording on who qualifies for a dump pass. Workers need to be monitoring what is getting disposed of closer.

Parks & Beach: Bishop/Crass motion to approve K51 Sales, LLC to sand blast and paint the changing rooms at Crystal
Beach in the amount of $6,525.00. Motion passed 4-0

Building & Grounds: Crack filling and striping of the parking lot has been completed. There is condensation in the
Treasurer’s office, will contact Hetzel Plumbing and Heating to look at it.

Road Report: Tomahawk Trail and Navajo are on the road plan to be blacktopped in 2025. Cutting and grubbing will take
place on those roads this year after all the storm damage. The town has reported to the sheriff's office all the stolen road
signs. There is a recall on the new front end loader.

Other business not requiring board action: The request by a Town of Wilson resident to receive a dump sticker was
denied due to the cabin not being located within the Town of Bradley even though a portion of the land does cross into the
Town of Bradley.

Moving the Treasurer’s position to an appointed position will be discussed at the August board meeting.

As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:17PM.

Kari Kiser-Clerk



